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July 11, 1945•

PERSONAL - CONFIDENTIAL

Mr. M. S, Eccles,
Hotel Ben Lomond,
Ogden, Utah.

Dear Mr. Chairman:

At Mr. Ransom1s request there are enclosed copies of
the mres that have been received up to this time from the
Federal Reserve Banks with respect to the preferential dis-
count rate. You will note that we have received nothing so
far from Richmond or Atlanta and that there are two telegrams
from Mr. Peyton at Minneapolis.

We will send additional wires to you as rapidly as
they are received.

Very t

Enclosures.
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